
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER Friday 12th July 2024

Dear families,

It has been another fantastic week of learning and activities for our children this week and
we have been very blessed to be able to share these activities with you, such as Sports Day,
our end of year service at All Saint’s Church and iRock concerts. Please read on to see more
pictures of the children taking part in their Sports Days and the wonderful iRock concert.

You will have seen that your child may have come home with their end of key stage results.
These results celebrate the children’s achievements, dedication and perseverance in all of
their learning. For our Year 6 children, SATS this year have not shown the progress that all of
our children have made, due to SATS being cancelled in Year 2 and therefore no published
progress measures have been released by the DFE. We hope that you are as proud of your
children as we are. A huge thank you to the year 6 team.

As we move into our last full week of the school year, the children will be eager to find about
their new class teams for next year. Transition can be very nerve-wracking for some of our
children and to help with these feelings; children will meet their new class teams from
Tuesday to Thursday as part of the whole-school transition days.

Watch out for: Y4 & 5 to the British Museum 

Transition days: Tuesday 16th to Thursday 18th July- all 
children moving to their new classes and meeting their 
new class teams.

Summer Fair - Friday 19th July – gates will open at 14:30 
for parents and carers.

Y6 leavers’ service in school- Tuesday 23rd July at 
10:30am

Last day of the term: Tuesday 23rd July- all children finish 
at 1:30 pm

Whether you are watching on Sunday or 

not… have a lovely weekend!

Riley, pictured above,  
played for West Ham 
weekly whilst with us. 
Now he plays for 
England under 16s. 



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10

Nursery

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six

STARS OF THE WEEK

Final service – trusting 
God in turbulent times. 
Learning that God 
always has a plan for 
us.  

What is your plan? 
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July Birthdays!
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Volunteers – We 

Need You!

If you are interested in becoming a 

volunteer for St Saviour’s? 

Some of the ways volunteers can 

help in the school are: 

• Reading 

• School events 

• Fundraising events 

• Trips and visits 

• Gardening 

We look forward to hearing from you 

and your generous offer of help! 

Please contact Rachel.

School fair 
Friday 19th July from 14:30

All children to be collected at 14:30 
from their classes. 

You will be able to purchase items, 
including things crafted by the children 

and join in with different games!
• Giant inflatable 5FT target £1 per 

go

• Football shoot out £1 per go

• Ice cream £1 

• Candy Floss E1 
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Summer Reading Challenge

On Tuesday, the children had a whole school introduction to the Idea’s Store

Summer Reading Challenge. Rukshana from the Idea Store in Chrisp Street

Market came to talk to the children about the challenge and introduced them

to some of the fantastic prizes they can win for taking part.

Children can sign up for the challenge at the Idea’s Store and we would love

to see all of our children signed up and reading over the summer!

The Big Half

A reminder that Mr. Dunford will be running the Big Half marathon on 1st

September to raise money for the Year 6 residential next year. Please

do support in helping to send our Year 6 children on their residential by

bringing the overall cost down and sponsoring Mr. Dunford using the

following link: https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising-group/St-

Saviours-and-SPWSL-2024

Thank you to all who have sponsored so far!

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising-group/St-Saviours-and-SPWSL-2024
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Sports Day
All children took part in their sports days this week on our new 
pitch. It was lovely to see so many of you there. Below are some 
pictures from the wonderful week of team work and fun.
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Year 2 Fire of London Walk

Year 2 visited some of the sights from the Fire of London. 
This was a fantastic opportunity for the children to bring 
the events from their learning to life.

Year 3 visit to the British Museum

Year 3 went to the British Museum as part of 
their learning around volcanoes and 
earthquakes. They also completed some 
activities whilst on the trip.   

iRock Concert

It was wonderful to see our St. Saviour’s rock bands
performing for the final time this year in the iRock concert on
Thursday. The musical talent showcased was phenomenal as
was their progress and growth in confidence over the year.
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1st – Y1 98.61%

2nd – Y2 95.37 %

3rd – Y4 94.44%

Congratulations to our 

top 3! 

Our school target is 96% 

come on everyone!

Our Attendance Welfare Officer (AWA), Ranu Begum,  attends school every Tuesday morning. 
Ranu checks our school registers regularly and will contact parents & guardians by letter or 
telephone. Meetings and home visits will be completed if there is a cause for concern.

Formal referrals of pupils with persistent absence or below 90% attendance will be made.  
Children need to be in school every day. Parents should be aware that they can ultimately be 
prosecuted for non-attendance offences.   

We know that sometimes- even with children at school 190 out of 365 days in the year- they may 
fall ill.  This can be worrying so please see advice from our local teams on 
https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.
pdf on common illnesses and when to seek support.   Additional sports including swimming 
benefit children to be healthier and smarter. Please ensure children take full advantage of this by 
wearing appropriate kit and making sure they bring it with them each week!

Polite reminder: 
Children need to be in school 

on time.
Gates open at 8:45 and close at 

8:55.
Early morning learning at this 
time sets the children up for 

the day. 

https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.pdf
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